
From: Margaret Richardson 
Sent 05 August 201313:01 
To: Planning 
Cc: gordon macqueen 
Subject: 13 Arlington Road, NW1 7ER; Application ref. 2013/2002P 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

For the attention of Elaine Quigley. 

Dear Elaine, 

We object to this application. 

This early 19th century house already has a long back extension on one side of the house. ( It is 
the longest odension in this part of the street). The proposal seeks to double-up the extension on 
the ground floor, creating another long brick wall which will be hard on the adjoining neighbour to 
the north. 
The application also proposes to install glass doors over the full width of the house on the ground 
floor as well as glass doors above on one side of house. In our opinion this large expanse of 
glass will be damaging when viewed from the backs of the Albert Street houses, particularly in 
terms of glare and light pollution at night. 

We feel that these proposals are really inappropriate for a listed house in a Conservation Area. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC, 
31 Oval Road, 
London NW1 7EA 


